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SPECIAL SUPPLEMENT
Public exhibition of draft zoning plan for Jervis Bay Marine Park

Zoning plans provide for conservation, sustainable use and enjoyment of marine parks by identifying the range of activities 
that can occur in different areas of each park.

A review of the zoning plan for Jervis Bay Marine Park has been completed and involved community consultation, 
preparation of a review report and comment from the Jervis Bay Marine Park Advisory Committee. The review report 
and a summary of stakeholder consultations and submissions are available from the Marine Parks Authority website at  
www.mpa.nsw.gov.au.

A draft zoning plan has been prepared to address recommendations from the review. A copy of the draft Marine Parks 
(Zoning Plans) Amendment (Solitary Islands and Jervis Bay Marine Parks) Regulation 2010 and explanatory information 
detailing the proposed changes is available from www.mpa.nsw.gov.au or by contacting the Environment Line on 1300 
361 967 or from the Jervis Bay Marine Park office at 4 Woollamia Road, Huskisson NSW 2540 or National Parks South 
Coast Region office at 55 Graham Street, Nowra NSW 2541.

Written submissions on the draft zoning plan for Jervis Bay Marine Park are invited, and will be accepted up to 5:00 
pm on Friday, 17 September 2010, by the following means:

•	 Internet:	 use the submission form at www.mpa.nsw.gov.au
•	 Post:	 Jervis Bay Marine Park

Reply Paid 89
Huskisson NSW 2540

•	 Email:	 jervis.bay@mpa.nsw.gov.au
•	 Fax:	 (02) 4441 7756.

Public exhibition of draft zoning plan for Solitary Islands Marine Park

Zoning plans provide for conservation, sustainable use and enjoyment of marine parks by identifying the range of activities 
that can occur in different areas of each park.

A review of the zoning plan for Solitary Islands Marine Park has been completed and involved community consultation, 
preparation of a review report and comment from the Solitary Islands Marine Park Advisory Committee. The review report 
and a summary of stakeholder consultations and submissions are available from the Marine Parks Authority website at 
www.mpa.nsw.gov.au.

A draft zoning plan has been prepared to address recommendations from the review. A copy of the draft Marine Parks 
(Zoning Plans) Amendment (Solitary Islands and Jervis Bay Marine Parks) Regulation 2010 and explanatory information 
detailing the proposed changes is available from www.mpa.nsw.gov.au or by contacting the Environment Line on 1300 
361 967 or from the Solitary Islands Marine Park office at 32 Marina Drive, Coffs Harbour Jetty or from the Department 
of Environment, Climate Change and Water office, National Parks visitors counter, Level 3, 49 Victoria Street, Grafton.
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Written submissions on the draft zoning plan for Solitary Islands Marine Park are invited, and will be accepted up to 
5:00 pm on Friday 17 September 2010, by the following means:

•	 Internet:	 use the submission form at www.mpa.nsw.gov.au
•	 Post	 Solitary Islands Marine Park

Reply Paid 4297
Coffs Harbour Jetty NSW 2450

•	 Email:	 solitary.islands@mpa.nsw.gov.au
•	 Fax:	 (02) 6651 9525
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